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Özalp Özer is Professor of Management at the University of Texas at Dallas. Previously he was 
an Associate Professor at Columbia University and Stanford University. He is also an affiliated 
faculty member of the Stanford Global Supply Chain Management Forum. His areas of 
specialization include pricing management, retail management, supply chain management, global 
production and distribution system design, contract and incentive design, and capacity and 
inventory planning. In a broad sense, he investigates the impact of technology and information on 
product development, production, and distribution of goods and services. Professor Özer has 
authored or co-authored over thirty journal articles on these topics. His articles have appeared in 
leading academic journals such as Management Science, Operations Research and 
Manufacturing & Service Operations Management. He has recently co-authored the Oxford 
Handbook of Pricing Management (published by OUP), a handbook aimed to be the definitive 
guide and resource for pricing management. Previously he has also co-authored Operations 
Management (published by AGSM, 2003), a textbook for MBA (executive) education. National 
Science Foundation and Fortune 500 companies have supported his research. 	  
 
Professor Özer is currently researching how trust and trustworthiness affect the management of 
global operations and managerial decisions, such as pricing. Previously he has investigated the 
true value of RFID technology in replenishment and inventory management systems. He has also 
licensed software that optimizes market timing and pricing decisions for new product 
introductions at semiconductor industry. He has developed efficient algorithms/software that 
prescribe strategic inventory allocation policies for extended supply chains. His algorithms are 
used by companies such as IBM as a decision tool for their consulting and business practices. 
 
Professor Özer has received the Teaching Excellence Award in Columbia University by vote of 
students in 2009. He has also received the Wickham Skinner Early-Career Research 
Accomplishment Award from the Production and Operations Management Society in 2004; and 
the Eugene Grant Teaching Award in Stanford by vote of students in 2004 and 2003. Currently, 
he serves on the editorial board of academic journals and serves on National Science Foundation 
Committees. He is an active consultant to industries such as high technology, electronics, 
automotive, retail and financial. Some of the companies he has consulted include Ericsson, 
General Motors, Hitachi GST, and Hewlett Packard.  He has been invited to present his work in 
numerous academic conferences and forums. He has given seminars and lectures at universities, 
such as MIT Sloan Business School, Columbia Business School, Wharton School of the 
University of Pennsylvania, Kellogg Business School, London Business School, NYU and 
Stanford Graduate School of Business.  
 
Professor Özer received his B.S. degree from Bilkent University, his M.S degree in Financial 
Engineering from Columbia University, and M.S. and Ph.D. degrees in Operations Research from 
Columbia University.  
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